
Schoharie County Rural Preservation 
Corporation is actively seeking qualified

GENERAL CONTRACTORS
   to work with our Home Repair Programs. Grants provided will be 
used to perform work which prolongs the useful life of the home 
or to correct basic structural defects or to repair basic building 
systems which threaten, or if not corrected or repaired could 
threaten, the health and safety of the dwelling’s resident.
   Minority, women-owned Business and Section 3 contractors 
are encouraged to participate. If you are interested in becoming 
a contractor for our home repair grant program, please contact
our agency.
   Please call (518) 234.7604 or email djscrpc@nycap.rr.com for 
more information.
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